
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Growing Success, Rooted in Faith’. 

St Wilfrid’s Word 

                                                                                                                  September 2019 

  Welcome back! It has been lovely to see 

everyone back to school for the start of the year and to 
especially welcome our new children. Next week our 

Reception children start their journey with us and we 
know they will be great. 

Over the summer holidays, the new computer suite was 
completed and the brand new computers are all installed. 

Thank you to Mr Miles and Mr Atkin for working so hard to 

complete the improved facility and get it ready for the 
new year. 

Thank you also to all the staff for their hard work and 
efforts in preparing for the new year. 
I can’t wait to see what we achieve this year! 

As mentioned in the summer newsletter, we would like to set 
up a group of people to discuss ideas and ways forward for 

improving the parking situation around the school. If you 
would like to be part of this group then please come along to 

our first meeting on Thursday 19th September at 9.10am in the 

school. 

 17th September – 
Open classrooms 
(3.30pm) 

 28th October – 
Half term 

 6th November – 
Individual photos 

 12th and 14th 
November – 
Parent 
Consultations 

 15th November – 
INSET day 

Check out the website 
calendar for other dates. 

Dates 

On Tuesday 17th September 
at 3.30pm until 4pm, we 

will hold ‘open’ classrooms. 
This is an opportunity for 

parents/carers to come into 
your child’s classroom and 
see the environment they 

are learning in. Later in the 
term, we will hold another 

open classroom session so 
the children can show off 
their learning to you. 

The usual letters with 
information about your 

child’s year group will come 

home soon as well.    

Open 

Classrooms 

Parking, Parking and more Parking! 

Our Vision 

‘All pupils will grow through our 

school values, supported by staff, 

governors and the wider 

community. 

Rooted in the Christian Faith we will 

deliver a broad education of the 

highest quality, enabling all pupils 

to succeed.’ 

 

TOWN DAY! Tomorrow is 

Town day and St Wilfrid’s 
Church are hosting a 

‘Festival of Hope: Caring 
for Creation.’ For this the 
children have made ‘plastic 

pledges’ to show how they 
will care for the world and 

these will be on display in the 

church. 


